[bookmark: _GoBack]Rowan Tree Practice:  WE ARE MOVING!
When: 
Tuesday 5 December 2017
Where: 
Former Weybridge Hospital Site, 22 Church Street, Weybridge, Surrey, KT13 8DW
New Telephone Number:
01932 505230

Things to know:

 	There will limited services on Tuesday, 5 and Wednesday 6 December 
as we pack up and move into our building at Weybridge.

 	There will be Emergency Telephone Triage only by calling the above telephone number 01932 505230

 	All appointments from 5 December 2017 will be at the former Weybridge Hospital site

 	Please ensure all routine requests, e.g. Repeat Prescriptions, booking of routine appointments, collection of paperwork, etc., are made during the week of 27 November, as the practice will have limited access to computers during the week of 4 December

 	Remember you can book appointments and order repeat prescriptions using Patient Access.  If you have not yet signed up for this service (and would like to do so) please go to our Website www.rowantreepractice.org.uk to download the forms or email us at rowantreereception@nhs.net  and we will action your request. 

